
 

 

April 12, 2016 

 

Dr. Marj Concha 

Editor 

South African Journal of Occupational Therapy 

 

 

Dear Mrs.: 

 

I, along with my coauthors, would like to ask you to consider the manuscript entitled, 

“Cyberculture and Occupational Therapy: Creating Connections” for publication in 

South African Journal of Occupational Therapy as an Opinion Pieces 

 

 

This paper explores the contemporary challenges and possibilities that cyberculture 

adds to occupational therapy. This analysis is necessary because we are experiencing 

a gradual and irreversible virtualization of our everyday life and actions along with the 

expansion of cyberspace. The theoretical techniques of occupational therapy and the 

theories of Pierre Levy suggest that these challenges are at a minimum of two levels: (1) 

the need to update our object of intervention: human participation and occupation in the 

context of cyberculture, and (2) the identification and creation of current demands and 

new methods of intervention, respectively, in this field that originate from the ethical, 

aesthetic, political, and social shaping of human relations. 

 

We believe that the findings of this study are relevant to the scope of your journal and 

will be of interest to its readership.  

 

This manuscript has not been published or presented elsewhere in part or in entirety, 

and is not under consideration by another journal. All the authors have approved the 

manuscript and agree with submission to your esteemed journal. There are no conflicts 

of interest to declare. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. I look forward to hearing from you. 

 

Sincerely, 

Sabrina Helena Ferigato, PhD, Professor at Occupational Therapy Department 

Federal University of São Carlos 

Rodovia Washington Luís, km 235. Monjolinho, São Carlos-SP. CEP: 13565-905 

Brazil 

sabrinaferigato@gmail.com 


